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GOBIERNO  DEL  PRINCIPADO  DE  ASTURIAS 

CONSEJERÍA DE PRESIDENCIA  

           Rita Camblor Rodríguez                                  Consejera 
 
 
 

OGP LOCAL MEMBERS 
 

  
Oviedo, 22 de diciembre de 2021 

 
 
Dear OGP Local Members, 

 

The Principality of Asturias is an Autonomous Community of one million 

inhabitants surrounded by mountains and located in the north of Spain. As 

consejera de Presidencia in the Principality of Asturias I want to express our 

interest in participating in OGP Local. The Government that I preside has the 

firm commitment to deepen the principles of Open Government initiated by 

my predecessors. 

 

We understand that Open Government is a fundamental tool to regain the 

trust of citizens in politics and in democratic institutions. We understand that 

the challenges being faced by the Asturian society can only be resolved if 

transparency, participation, accountability and public innovation are at the 

core of our political action. And we understand that participating in OGP 

Local is a great opportunity to reinforce that commitment and establish it on 

solid foundations. 

 

Our candidacy wants to learn but also wants to share our experience in Open 

Government with the rest of the OGP Local members. We are confident that 

this collaboration will allow us to grow together. 
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